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A note from the Headteacher
Our school community showed incredible support for 
our Children in Need Day today, with children 
attending school wearing Pudsey clothing and 
accessories or pyjamas (below), which raised  £167 
for the charity.
A Reading Café for Year 3 and 4 children and parents 
and carers also took place this week (right).  It proved 
to be a successful and enjoyable morning both for 
pupils and families.  
As a further boost to our pupils’ literacy skills, we look 
forward to seeing the parents and carers of Reception 
and Year 1 children on Monday 20 November as we 
share our approach to phonics at Crompton.  The 
event will start at 4pm in the school hall and will last 
about 30 minutes.  All parents are welcome. 
Mrs Gemma Croston
Headteacher

Saturday 18 November
PTA Fashion Show
Monday 20 November
Phonics Night Reception/Year 
1
Wednesday 22 November
PTA Winter Shopping 
Evening 5pm-8pm
Friday 24 November
Non uniform in exchange for a 
bottle/gift donation
Friday 1 December
Christmas Tree Assembly led 
by Year 6 9:15am
PTA Christmas Fair in school 
hall 3:30pm
Tuesday 5 December
AIS Coffee Morning 9am
Friday 22 December
Last day of Autumn Term

LATENESS
There has been an increase in 
the number of children arriving 
late each day.  Please 
remember that registration 
takes place at 8:45am prompt, 
at which time the Key Stage 1 
and Key Stage doors will be 
locked.

PARENTPAY REMINDER
Your child’s school dinner option must be chosen 
online through ParentPay in advance.  Since it is 
causing a great deal of disruption to teaching, 
children will no longer be asked to make a meal 
choice at school.  
Children will automatically be given the first option 
of that day.  Any child with allergies will have a meal 
selected that is safe for them to have

PTA Christmas Fair
The PTA Christmas Fair will take 
place straight after school on 
Friday 1 December, in the school 
hall.  This evening we have sent 
home books of raffle tickets.  The 
tickets cost 50p each and the 
draws will take place at the 
Christmas Fair.  Next Friday, 
children can attend school in non-
uniform in exchange for a bottle 
or gift donation for the fair.  Thank 
you for donations that have 
already been made.  
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